
"150 years of Vladimir Klavdievich Arseniev" Scientific Conference 

2nd information letter

• Institute of History, Archeology and Ethnology of the Far Eastern Branch of the Russian Academy of Sciences, joint with the
Pacific Institute of Geography of the Far Eastern Branch of the Russian Academy of Sciences, Vladimir K. Arseniev Museum of
Far East History, the Society for the Study of the Amur Territory (Primorsky Regional Branch of the Russian Geographical
Society), the Branch of the Russian Historical Society in Primorsky Territory and the Far Eastern Branch of the Russian
Academy of Sciences invites you to take part in a scientific conference dedicated to the 150th anniversary of the birth of the
famous traveler, ethnologist and geographer V.K. Arseniev. Conference will be held on September 12-14, 2022, in Vladivostok.

• Thanks to everybody for response - for more than fifty applications. The Organizing Committee decided to extend the
deadline for their admission until August 01, 2022.

• You can send an application, as well as make clarifications to the previously sent one, to the conference e-mail address -
arseniev150@mail.ru

• Feedback and support on organizational and reference questions - arseniev150help@mail.ru

• Critical dates and application form in the Appendix.

• Follow the information about the conference on the website of the Institute of History, Archeology and Ethnology of the Far
Eastern Branch of the Russian Academy of Sciences - http://ihaefe.org/

Best regards, Conference Organizing Committee
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